February 2003

doc.: IEEE 802.18-03/014r0

IEEE 802

Local and Metropolitan Area Network Standards Committee

Homepage at http://ieee802.org/
March 11, 2003
Reply to:
Carl R. Stevenson



Chair, IEEE 802.18 Radio Regulatory Technical Advisory Group



4991 Shimerville Road



Emmaus, PA 18049


phone: (610) 965-8799



mobile: (610) 570-6168



e-mail: carl.stevenson@ieee.org
To:
<name of Senator or Congressman>


<address>

From:
Paul Nikolich,


Chair, IEEE Project 802


18 Bishops Lane


Lynnfield, MA 01940


(857) 205-0050


p.nikolich@ieee.org 

Dear <name of Senator or Congressman>

IEEE Project 802, the Local and Metropolitan Network Standards Committee (“IEEE 802”), would like to thank you for your leadership in introducing <insert name of bill, as appropriate to addressee>.  We strongly endorse this important legislation and wish you success in moving it forward in the <Senate or House, as appropriate>. We would be happy to answer any questions that you or your staff may have regarding the IEEE 802 wireless networking standards that define interoperability standards for wireless networking.

We believe that <insert name of bill, as appropriate to addressee> will help secure much-needed new spectrum for license-exempt uses such as systems and devices built to comply with the IEEE 802 wireless networking standards.  

As you know, recently, an agreement on the interference protection requirements of incumbent government users was reached between industry and government, which should facilitate the ultimate passage of your bill.

IEEE 802 wireless networking standards have provided enabling platforms that are already promoting tremendous innovation and growth in equipment, applications, and services in both the consumer and business markets.  New applications are appearing all the time, from home applications such as network-enabled video camcorders to business applications such as wireless Internet access, “hotspots” in airports and coffee shops, and many others.  IEEE 802-based wireless networking is a thriving sector of the telecom and high-tech market.  For its full potential to be fulfilled, the additional, globally harmonized spectrum identified in this legislation must be made available, consistent of course with interference protection for incumbent government users.

We look forward to working with you and all interested parties now and in the future to enable wireless broadband networking technologies to reach their full potential in providing important, productivity-enhancing services to business, education, the health care community, and the general public and spurring further growth in our economy. 
Sincerely,
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